
Attention Parents and Students: 
Wonderful news! Are you looking for 

a way to better your students’ 
grades? Here is an excellent way! 

 Sequoyah Middle School is now offering FREE tutoring! 
 When? Weekdays from 7:30 to 8:20am 

Where? Room 7 in Middle School 
Who qualifies? Any 6th, 7th, or 8th grader 

What subject areas? All- English, History, Math and/or 
Science 

 


